
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 24 June 
2021 

  On 20 April 2021, Policy and Sustainability Committee 

approved carbon literacy training for council officers. 

Question (1) Please can the council leader confirm which council officers 

and departments will be prioritised for this training? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Specifically, what proportion of those officers to receive the 

training will be: 

a) senior managers,  

b) front-line officers in the divisions which will be at the 

forefront of cutting council and city-wide climate 

emissions, such as transport, planning, housing and 

waste? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Can the council leader also confirm when this training will 

take place? 

Answer (3)  

   

 
 


